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[ LTFRB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2007-040,
November 20, 2007 ]

YEARLY TESTING AND RESEALING OF TAXIMETER

It has been a policy of this Board since our predecessor Public Service Commission
(PSC) that testing and resealing of the taxi unit and its taximeter shall be made
twice a year. In order to simplify the process of testing and resealing, grantees of
Certificate/s of Public Convenience to Operate Taxi services shall now subject all its
unit/s for testing and resealing once a year. However, payment for two (2) testing
and resealing for a year shall be assessed and collected in the amount of one
hundred ninety pesos (P190.00) with the  following scheme:




1. Those units ending with Plate Number 1 shall be tested and resealed on month of
January depending on the middle number of the unit;




2. Those units ending with Plate Number 2 shall be tested and resealed on month of
February depending on the middle of the unit;




3. Those units ending with Plate Number 3 shall be tested and resealed on month of
March depending on the middle number of the unit, and so on and so forth.




All issuances inconsistent herewith are hereby superseded and amended
accordingly.




This Memorandum Circular shall take effect immediately



Adopted: 20 Nov. 2007



(SGD.) THOMPSON C. LANTION
Chairman

   
(SGD.) GERARDO A. PINILI (SGD.) MA. ELLEN DIRIGE-CABATU

Board Member Board Member
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